
From: Hatem Soltani   
Sent: March-28-14 3:31 PM 
To: BoardSec;  
Subject: Letter of Comment regarding Enbridge application E-2014-0039 
 
 
To the Ontario Energy Board,  
 
This is a Letter of Comments regarding Enbridge application  E-2014-0039 for a natural gas rate 
increase of 40%. 
 
As a gas consumer, I see no justification for this increase nor understand how the board has 
approved this request.   
 
The Natural gas spot market price did not increase by 40% but  is stable and going down as you 
see in the graph below (see link).  
 
Enbridge request has no basis for justification  and I strongly encourage the board to revise its 
position 
 
http://www.eia.gov/dnav/ng/hist/rngwhhdd.htm 
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--  
Regards 
 
Hatem Soltani 
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